4-8-26, Kita-Shinagawa, Shinagawa-Ku, Tokyo, 140-0001
Tel. (03)3441-9291, Fax. (03)3447-7394

May 29, 2012.

Dear Ms. Hisada Yuriko,

The Embassy of the Repubjic of the Union of Myanmar would like
to express our gratitude through this letter of appreciation for
introducing Trehaclub Co. Ltd. Your effort has made it possible for a
Fire Engine (Isuzu U-FRR32FBV) to be delivered to our people of
Myanmar. Your action has further improve the safety of people living in

Myanmar.

We hope to have your continued support for the people of

Myanmar in the future and join us in our effort to develop our country.

Once again thank you very much for your help. We at the embassy

really appreciate the assistance you have provided us.

H.E U Khin Maung Tin
(Ambassador)

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE UNION OF MYANMAR



